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100. Government Contracts

Mr. AH KIT to MINISTER for TRANSPORT and WORKS

QUESTION
1. What is the intended use of the film “Central Australia - the Changing Heart”, for which 

contract number TW46-9696 was awarded early in 1996.

2. Is it the intention of the Department of Transport and Works to award a contract for the 
resealing of windows and steel frames at the Window on the Wetlands; if so:
(a) when were those windows and steel frames last sealed;
(b) what is the anticipated cost of the contract; and
(c) who is the successful tenderer for this contract.

ANSWER

Answered on 22/05/96

1. The film “Central Australia - the Changing Heart” is intended for use at the Visitor Centre in 
the Desert Wildlife Park in Alice Springs.

2. Two contracts were awarded in December 1995 to reseal windows, walls, fascias and trim 
works at the Window on the Wetlands.

(a) July 1994
(b) $58,640
(c) BM Moore as Surefix Aluminium.


